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What is this program, and why do we have it?  

This program is to promote this history in artifacts and documents so that future generations 

see the progression of where we started and where we are now.  It’s the preservation of the 

things, like a museum for the ALA. 

Donate or loan and item to the Department for our Cavalcade of Memories Museum. 

Cavalcade Awards Deadlines and Submission Requirements:  

The awards are that you provided some history to our Department 

Cavalcade Reporting: 

Please let us know if you donated or loaned something to the Department. Let us know if you 

have started your own Cavalcade of Memories Museum. Send us pictures. 

Mid-Year Reports  

Please submit a narrative report by December 21, 2019 to the Department chairman.  

Year-End Reports  

Please submit a narrative report by May 1, 2020 to the Department chairman. 
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